Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Division of Professions, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, State of Florida, on February 27, 2015, has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Doug Linder on November 18, 2014. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
Petitioner sought clarification as to whether Petitioner must obtain a mold assessor or mold remediator license in order for his business to sanitize residential and commercial environments with a specific antimicrobial product in order to kill microorganisms and inhibit their growth. The petition also sought a statement regarding petitioner’s local government’s occupational licensing ordinance. The petition was granted and stated that that Petitioner will not be required to obtain a mold assessor license to perform the tasks described in the Petition. Petitioner will not be required to obtain a mold remediator license so long as the activities or techniques described in the Petition are not applied on “mold or mold-contaminated matter of greater than 10 square feet that was not purposely grown at that location.” However, a license would be required if the activities or techniques described in the Petition are applied on “mold or mold-contaminated matter of greater than 10 square feet that was not purposely grown at that location.” The Department has no jurisdiction over petitioner’s local government’s occupational licensing ordinance and declines to issue a statement regarding the local government’s ordinance.
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A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk’s Office, 1940 North Monroe Street, Suite 92, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2202, telephone: (850)921-0342, email: AGC.Filing@myfloridalicense.com.
